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               ATTEND AND ACHIEVE.   
 

Please remember to phone or email school if your child is off poorly or it will be 

recorded as an unauthorised absence. 

Whole school attendance for this week is 92.3%. Our school target is 96% 

 

Role model of the week Academic achievement of the week 

Ates Toby 

Sophia George  

Elijah Daniel 

 
Well done to Mrs Drew’s class who won the highest attendance cup this week for 

achieving 96.4% attendance.  

63 pupils achieved 100% attendance this week.  

Da Iawn/Well done.  

Dear Families, 

We have come to the end of the first half term, and what a busy half term it has been! 

Firstly, I would like to say thank you for the generosity 

you have shown during our harvest collection. Your 

donations of food will make a significant difference to 

our local community, thank you for your kindness! 

I would also like to remind you that our next INSET day 

will be taking place on Monday, 4th November. This is an 

important opportunity for our staff to engage in 

professional development to ensure the very best 

provision for our children, and we appreciate your 

understanding and support. 

I'd also like to take a moment to recognise the hard work of our dedicated 

staff.  Their commitment to providing the nurturing environment and best learning 

experiences for our children is greatly appreciated, and we thank them for everything 

they do day in and day out. And of course, the children! Thank you for the enthusiasm 

they bring every day and the smiles to our faces!  They have been, as always fabulous 

this half term. 

Lastly, I hope you all have a wonderful half term break! See you back in school on 

Tuesday 5th November.                

Mrs Morris 
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Our Clwb Hapus team have requested can you save your 

toilet roll tubes over half term for them to use. Thank 

you. 

 

 

REMINDERS 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – WEDNESDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 

KINGSWOOD RESIDENTIAL – There is 1 place remaining for the residential trip next year.  

PANTOMIME ‘MOTHER GOOSE’ – Our annual trip to panto 

in December will be to Theatre Clwyd to see Mother 

Goose on December 4th. The cost which includes ticket 

and coach will be £21.50 per head. (For reception to 

year 6.) We have already set up the payment request on 

school gateway so that parents can pay in instalments 

over a longer period of time. This is a wonderful treat 

for the children before Christmas and they always have 

an amazing time……ohh yes, they do! 

XPLORE SCIENCE TRIP – There are still some outstanding payments for this trip.  

BREAKFAST CLUB – Open from 7.50am to 8.30.   It is free to attend from 8.20 to 8.40.  

SNACK CLUB – Can parents/guardians please check their gateway accounts. Some 

children are asking for snack but have run out of credit. Please also remember when you 

make payments to book them on as well.  

Children can buy snack from school for 30p per day. Payments via school gateway.  

LABELLING - Can parents make sure all their child’s belongings are clearly 

labelled.  

 

P.E – Children are to come to school wearing PE kit on their PE days. Class 

teachers will let you know when that is for your child if you are not sure.  

FOREST SCHOOLS – We cannot stress enough the importance of 

wearing appropriate footwear and clothing for forest school. Wellies 

or walking boots only with waterproof jacket. If children aren’t 

wearing appropriate clothing they can’t take part for health and 

safety reasons.  


